Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

From: Bryan Traylor <bryantraylor@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, October 29, 2021 12:31 PM

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

Cc: Mark Baker

Subject: 2200 Carrington Letter of support "Jones Corner"

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the
sender's address and know the content is safe.

Rich hope all is well. Please see email of support for this project.
Hope you are doing well!l. Bryan Traylor 804-399-7495 Dave and Amanda live on the 2300 block of Carrington.

------ Forwarded Message ------

From: "DAVID SEIBERT" <DAVID.SEIBERT@longandfoster.com>
To: "Bryan Traylor" <bryantraylor@gmail.com>

Cc: "Nest Builders Development Co."
<info@nestbuildersdevelopmentco.com>; "Mark Baker"
<markbaker@bakerdevelopmentresources.com>

Sent: 10/29/2021 11:54:17 AM

Subject: Re: 2200 Carrington Letter of support

Hi guys. Thank you for sending these plans. We see no reason for this building not to be built. It will be nice to have a
good commercial space right there and the project seems to be compatible with the neighborhood. Good luck with your
project!

Dave Seibert

Long and Foster Realtors

313 N. 24th Street

Richmond, VA 23223

Cell-201-7220
DaveS@longandfoster.com
Www.DaveSeibertRealEstateGroup.com



